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Townsend, Erle

From: Suzanne Roberge <suzanne_realtor@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:32 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am writing to say I am against this proposed rule. 

There is no factual reason at this writing to argue this rule is the absolute solution needed in our 

way of life to solve a problem.  Until it is proven to me that without a reasonable doubt that gas  

cars are our demise I refuse this law or anything of the like including solar and wind energy mandates. 

 

To approve this fear mongering is reckless, uneducated and mud thrown on the wall to puff up the chests of  

its supporters.  I also very much resent the push to impede on my lifestyle that I have developed that is right  

for my family and I. 

 

If you really want to be impactful in our lives fix the immediate issues in our state such as mental illness, 

housing 

for Maine citizens and new job growth. 

 

If you don't have any of these issues fixed you can't even begin to afford a car let alone worry about it's 

emissions. Duh. 

 

Suzanne Roberge 

 


